

Newsletter

Friday 28 April Newsletter 26

Crompton St Westminster London W2 1ND T 020 7641 4122 info@arkpaddingtongreen.org arkpaddingtongreen.org

100% Attendance

Well done to the 133 children from Nursery to Year 6 who had 100% attendance from 20.02.17 to 31.03.17. They were all awarded a 100% attendance

badge in our assembly this week. An extra special well done to the following 77 children, who came to school every single day, for 56 days, in the spring term. They were awarded medals today for their excellent attendance.

Nursery: Zaynab A, Nahar A, Ali I, Imran I T, Ylli M. Arwa Q, Michael S C

Reception: Ranem A, Nina D, Sara K, Sama R **Year 1:** Omran AL, Naba I, Farida I, Dunya K, Marwa M, Hamza R, Dunia S

Year 2: Sara A, Yans G, Abbas I, Adam T I T, Anna M, Purva N, Fahad S, Dianne Y

Year 3: Tudor D, Abdelrhman E, Sehr H, Elaf M, Shakil R, Hali W, Sary A, Saja A, Romaissar N El K, Year 4: Sara A,Bawan A, Bawar A, Rayan A, Farah D, Nomedia G, Hawra H, Nadir L, Nuhaila N EL K, Marwa

Year 5: Jomana AL M, Ernest A, Fatima D, Lona H, Ammar T I T, Sadar K, Shaqibur R, Lida S, Malak T, Mahdee A, Dania E, Akram K, Abdelrazek M Year 6: Ishak C, Hawraa El M, Denzi I, Ayeshah I,

Moamal J, Shehroz N, Areej N, Amir Q, Taneya A, Mounia EL K, Rana E, Pamela F P, Reem I, Malak K, Lucca S

Attendance Year to Date

Shah

Well done to Year 5 and 6, which have excellent attendance measured from 20 September 2016, the first day of school to today. We want to achieve a whole school average of 97% so we know more children have benefitted from more lessons of learning and have the best chance if making excellent progress.

| Class | % | Class attendance |
|--------------|------|------------------|
| Nursery | 94.0 | Poor attendance |
| Reception | 93.2 | Poor attendance |
| Year 1 | 96.5 | Good |
| Year 2 | 94.3 | Poor attendance |
| Year 3 | 96.3 | Good |
| Year 4 | 96.4 | Good |
| Year 5 | 97.1 | Excellent |
| Year 6 | 97.4 | Excellent |
| Whole School | 96.0 | Good |



Parents' Evenings

Don't forget Parents' Evenings this coming Wednesday 3 May and Thursday 4 May. Please be ready to collect your child at 1.40pm in all year groups on Wednesday 3 May and 3.15pm in all year groups on

Thursday 5 May, except Year 5 who need to be collected at 1.40pm. You will be informed of your appointment time(s) today. This term, we have worked hard to schedule appointments first for children who live the furthest from the school and plot appointments for families with many children as close together as possible to reduce waiting time. This is an important opportunity to see progress in your child's books, review progress in attendance and punctuality, explore behaviour data and review the targets you set in the home learning workshop. This is the last term this year for our children to make progress towards achieving or maintaining age related expectations so we need all your support to work together to ensure each and every child is proud of their achievements on Friday 21 July. If your working hours or a prior engagement make it difficult to attend your appointment, please arrange an alternative time with your child's class teacher. There will be a crèche in Room 2 with refreshments and both Arabic and Kurdish interpreters. Please see the timetable below for the location of all the meetings. All children are expected to attend these appointments with you.

| Class | Location | Floor |
|-----------|-----------------------|--------------|
| Nursery | Southbank classroom | Ground floor |
| Reception | Northumbria classroom | Ground floor |
| Year 1 | Lancashire classroom | First floor |
| Year 2 | Surrey classroom | First floor |
| Year 3 | Middle hall | First floor |
| Year 4 | Main hall | Ground floor |
| Year 5 | Main hall | Ground floor |
| Year 6 | Main hall | Ground floor |

Bank holiday Monday

A reminder that the school is closed on Monday 1 May because it is a bank holiday. Lessons will resume as normal on Tuesday 2 May. Please arrive for the usual time of 8.45am. Enjoy the long weekend!